From: Jane Walker [mailto:jane@hamiltonphysicians.ca]
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2011 12:42 PM

To: Caterini, Rose

Cc: Bishop, Kathy

Subject: Attn: Planning Clerk ZAR-11-035

Hi Rose,

I’'m aware of and supportive of Dr. Al-Kazely’s application to have the zoning of the building at
260 Nebo Road changed from office to medical so that he can have family physicians and
specialists in the building to provide medical services for Hamilton residents.

Could you please ensure that the Clerk of Record for Planning for file ZAR-11-035 receives this
email so that they are aware of my support? Thank you.

Kind regards,

Jane

Jane Walker, 8. comm, B. Ed.
Physician Recruitment Specialist
Hamilton Physicians

1 Young Street, Suite 206
Hamilton, Ontario L8N 1T8

Ph: 905-528-7681

Fx: 905-528-7173

e-mail: jane@hamiltonphysicians.ca
www.hamiltonphysicians.ca

Family Medicine Forum (FMF) is the premier Family Medicine conference in Canada.

My submission was accepted and I'll be presenting:

"Succession Planning for your Family Practice: The Case for Preparing for Practice Retirement"
at this year's FMF conference in Montreal, November 3 - 5, 2011.

http://fmf.cfpc.ca/



